Subcommittee report on Co-operatives Amendment Bills
1. The Subcommittee met on Thursday,,4, and Friday, 5 October 2012.

2. The subcommittee considered the input from the DTI as it relates to policy matters which may have a material impact on the discussion going forward. 

3. The subcommittee then considered the inputs from Ms K Idensohn captured in Opinion 5 and 6. 
4. After receiving the inputs from both the DTI and Ms K Idensohn, the subcommittee proceeded to consider the inputs and reached consensus on the Bill.
5. Although there was agreement on all matters, some proposals require further redrafting which will be submitted for consideration by Thursday, 11 October 2012.

6. The subcommittee would like to inform the Committee that the technical, grammatical and drafting issues do not impact on the substance of the clauses amended. 
7. The subcommittee wishes to submit to the Committee the following documents:

a. Opinion 5 and 6 of Ms K Idensohn.
b. Document F which incorporates all policy decisions and the input from Ms Idensohn.
8. The subcommittee would also like to propose that the Committee proceeds with document F and considers matters captured in red. 
PAGE  
1
05102012/Subcommittee report on Co-operatives Amendment Bill

